From: Krishna Hathi
Sent: 12 August 2019 12:35
To: English, Rachel
Subject: Objection to 2019/2895/P

Dear Rachel,

Dear Jacquey,

T would like to object to the planning application 2019/2895/P, for the development over the
building on this estate, on Finchley Road.

I'recently bought my property in mid-201 8_ which [

would not have done had I known about this development. As a first time buyer it has taken
me a lot to find an affordable property which I thought T could live in long term and retain
value. The additional fees that have already been added to my annual maintenance bills for
the new buildings put in last year have been far too great.

Given my property looks directly onto where the building works would be, I'm foremost very
aware of what the new buildings would do to block out the light into my flat, which only gets
light from the direction of the development. Not to mention the builders being able to see
directly into two of my bedrooms.

Given the building work could have serious consequences for the safety of people walking
through the car park and into the cstate, please reject this application. There is only a small

pathway to enter the property as it is. Furthermore, having seen the mess created by the
developers when I moved in last year (which was luckily coming to an end), I do not wish to
go through this again, for a much longer period of time.

I’d be happy to provide further information or photos if needed at any point, please do get in
touch. I hope you will reject this planning application.

Many thanks,

Krishna Hathi



